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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
6 September 2018 

 

CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

Australasian Resources Limited (ASX: ARH) (the “Company”) advises that Hall Chadwick has 
been appointed as the Company’s Auditors with effect from today, 6 September 2018. 
 
The appointment follows the resignation of Ernst & Young, and ASIC’s consent to their resignation. 
 
The change of auditor has occurred as a result of a tender process. 
 
 
 
ENDS  
 
For further information, contact: 
 
Louisa Youens 
Company Secretary 
+61 2 8823 3179 
 


